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After years of observing dispersant trials, dispersant effectiveness monitoring, 
advising and sponsoring independent research regarding chemical dispersant 
use, it is the position of the Prince William Sound Regional Citizens’ Advisory 
Council (the Council) that dispersants should not be used on Alaska North Slope 
crude oil spills in the waters of our region. Until such time as chemical 
dispersant effectiveness is demonstrated in our region and shown to minimize 
adverse effects on the environment, the Council does not support dispersant 
use as an oil spill response option.  Mechanical recovery and containment of 
crude oil spilled at sea should remain the primary methodology employed in 
our region. 
 


